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Newsletter No.: 042 HIGH SCHOOL

PPTA Industrial Action

Kia ora, Talofa lava, Mal6 e lelei, Kia orana, Faka'alofa lahi atu, Bula vinaka, Namaste,
Warm greetings,

Dates for students rostering home for the next two weeks are as follows:

Next week - Week 9
® Monday 19 June - Years 9 and 10 - Please note, there was an error in last
weeks newsletter, this is now the correct information
Tuesday 20 June - Years 11 and 12
Wednesday 21 June - Years 9 and 13
e Thursday 22 June - Years 10 and 11

Week 10
e Monday 26 June - Years 12 and 13
e Tuesday 27 June - Years 9 and 10
e Wednesday 28 June - Years 11 and 12
e Thursday 29 June - Years 9 and 13

We realise that this causes significant disruption to students’ learning and remind our
families that learning activities are available online through our website under the
curriculum tab. Should the Ministry of Education and the PPTA reach a settlement then the
above unconfirmed actions may not take place. All of our staff hope that this is able to
happen quickly so that we can fully focus on getting on with learning.

Please be aware that this is out of the school's control and is happening across the
country in all state secondary schools.

Nga mihi nui,

Tumuaki/Principal
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